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Convenience shop gets OK to add 
Dunkin’ Donuts 
Published:August 21, 2011, 12:00 AM  
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The Grand Island Town Board approved a special-use permit and site plan to add a 
proposed Dunkin’ Donuts location to an existing gas station and convenience store on 
Grand Island Boulevard.  

The Dunkin’ Donuts will adjoin S&G Express at 2024 Grand Island Blvd. Plans call for a 
drive-through lane, additional parking and landscaping. There will be an eating area 
outside and seating for 23 patrons inside. The facade will also get a makeover, to include 
fabric awnings and larger windows.  
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